
Summer Reading 
     Challenge 
 

In delivering the keynote at the National Summer Learning Day Fair held at the U.S. 
Department of Education in June 2014, former First Lady Michelle Obama said: 

“So if you’re not picking up a book, and all you’re doing all summer long is sitting on the 
couch and catching up on TV shows, then I guarantee that you’re going to lose some 
ground next year in school. And that won’t just make a difference this fall, it can show up 
in the years ahead.” 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Our Roadrunners will have a summer reading challenge where they 

can win prizes for participation!  Your child has received a summer 

reading list of 10 books.  For each book read, they will complete a 

short activity. Activities will be on the back of the summer reading 

list.  K-1, 2-3, and 4-5 will have different guidelines, so be sure to read 

carefully if you have children in the different grade levels.  Your child 

will return the completed activity sheet to the media center where they 

will receive their prizes and be recognized on our school’s news 

station, WRES! 

 

     Have a great summer, 

     Samantha Bodiford 
     Ruediger Media Specialist 

 


